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Hi! This is Connie Gerling from the Moniteau County Library 

 

The Summer Reading Program began this week, and I would not be 

exaggerating if I told you it has been crazy-successful-busy.  I can’t tell 

you how wonderful it feels to see the library packed with families, daycare 

groups and summer school kids.  We are so grateful to be in this position 

and we have the voters of Moniteau County to thank for that.   

This week we begin keeping extended summer hours on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. through August 3rd.  The library 

will maintain regular hours, which are 9:00-5:00, Monday, Wednesday, and 

Friday. The library will remain closed Saturdays and Sundays for the 

remainder of 2018, while operating on donations.  

 

 

Registration for ROCK OUT with Reading program will continue for the next 

several week.  There are 568 kids throughout the county registered in the 

program as of today.  The 9-week program begins May 21st and continues 

until July 20th, when the Prize Plaza will open for shopping until August 3rd.   

 

This first week has been a incredibly busy, but as I stated earlier, we are 

loving every moment of the busy times.   

 

This summer reading program was made possible, in part, by the Institute 

of Museum and Library Services through a grant administered by the 

Missouri State Library, a division of the Secretary of State’s Office.  

 

For more information about the program, check the library’s Facebook 

page, the website at www.moniteaucountylibrary.org or call the library at 

573-796-2642. Let’s keep kids reading.  Join us for ROCK OUT with 

READING!  this summer.   

 

This is Connie Gerling from the Moniteau County Library.  Join me every 

Friday at 3:45 and Saturday mornings right here on KRLL 1420 AM, where 

you can learn about programs, activities and services provided by the 

Moniteau County Library! 

 

http://www.moniteaucountylibrary.org/

